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Oregon is not a state that consumes mega pounds of anything.  Therefore using 

range free and chemical free standards seems the only way to go. 

I see absolutely no reason to put baby calves in huts in Eastern Oregon to go milk 

crazy and then be slaughtered for veal.  Chicks should not be ground through a 

machine as chicken parts in meal.  I don't know if you just turn your head when you 

hear about the atrocities happening to live animals, or you just don't care how you get 

it as long as it's wrapped real nice at the grocery store.  People need to start thinking 

about what that poor scared animal went through, how they had to live their life, what 

they were exposed to, dosed with, treated in general.   

I can't believe the people of Oregon would allow this to happen if they knew what 

went on everyday to voiceless animals.  Now is the time to change that, and have a 

heart for what you're eating or drinking from.   


